
Robinson Avenue this week

1506 West Robinson Avenue, Springdale, Arkansas 72764
racoc.org  (479) 751.4887

Robinson Avenue Church of Christ

Printed on 100% post-consumer recycled material.  
Please remember to recycle this paper so it can be reused.

For the Record
455  Sunday Morning 

276  Sunday Classes

80 Sunday Evening

109  Life Groups
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May 28, 2017

Why Do You Worry?

________________ reveals your _____________________.

Three important questions:

Is _________________ a worthwhile ________________? 
 

Can God be ____________________ in ALL things?  
 

Am I chasing the wrong ___________________?

Why do you worry? Your ____________________
will answer the ___________________.

1.

2.

3.

The Bible in a Year

Daily Reading Schedule
	  Monday 29	 Job 26-28
	  Tuesday 30	 Job 29-31
	  Wednesday 31	 Job 32-34
	  Thursday 1	 Job 35-37

	  Friday 2	 Job 38-40
	  Saturday 3	 Job 41-42
	  Sunday 4	 Psalms 1-6

Do not merely listen to the word, and so deceive 
yourselves.. Do what it says.  James 1:22 

Our Shepherds
Harry Fitzgerald
799-6860 
Roger Holroyd
479-366-9273
Richard Keen
306-4081
Kevin Mayhew/Spanish 
Speaking Congregation
751-6292
Joe Mohorn
387-8644
Rodney Pless
871-7702 
Gary Turner
361-8115 
Harry Ware 
957-4919  
Keith Whitehead 
841-3667

Elder to 
Contact 
Elder to contact in June with 
your prayer requests is: 
Roger Holroyd - 479-366-9273

KEITH KILMER - Happy 
Memorial Day weekend! If 
you are visiting with us over 
the long weekend we are 
so happy and blessed that 
you are here. We are also 
prayerful for the safety of 
those of our number who are 
traveling this weekend and 
we look forward to seeing 
them again next week.

According to Scripture some 
things are best forgotten.  
God himself forgets our 
sins when we repent and 
turn from them (Heb. 
8:12). Likewise, we are 
called to forgive and forget 
when others hurt us. This 
is a healthy forgetfulness. 
Granted, “forgetfulness” in 
these contexts doesn’t mean 
that our memories are wiped 
clean but simply that we 
choose to not dwell on the 
past or hold it against those 
who have wronged us. 

The Bible also teaches us 
that we do well to remember 
that which should be 
remembered. Some people 
forget God (Jer. 2:32).  
Much of our spiritual 
health is dependent upon 
remembering those things 
that are of first importance; 
this is why we gather around 
the Lord’s Table each week 
to reflect on Jesus’ sacrifice 
(I Cor. 11:24). This memorial 
keeps us connected to the 
past while also anticipating 
the future and the time 
when we will be guests 
at God’s great banquet. 

As citizens of a great nation 
it is also important for us 
to remember the sacrifices 
that have been made to 
secure the freedoms that 
we now enjoy. I appreciate 
so much that Robinson 
Avenue has always had a 
culture of remembrance; 

this is seen in things such as 
the annual Golden Eagles 
Veterans Day assembly, care 
packages and prayers offered 
for active duty service men 
and women, and trips like 
those taken this past week 
to view the Moving Vietnam 
Wall. We are a blessed 
and indebted people. As 
we proceed through today 
and into tomorrow let’s 
remember those things that 
are worth remembering. 

Sunday, 
May 28, 2017

Order of Worship

346
He Lives

Welcome & Prayer 
Scott Ware

Screen
In Christ Alone

490
It Is Well With My Soul

Communion Comments 
Anthony Gadberry

Screen
Here In This Place

Communion

offering

555
Seek Ye First

Screen
Guide Me, O Thou 
Great Jehovah

Scripture Reading
Philipians 4:4-9 
Taylor Tinsley

SERMON
Why Do You Worry 
Keith Kilmer

Screen 
Trust and Obey

Screen 
He Leadeth Me

Closing Prayer
Larry Christ

Our Staff
Denise Pless
Secretary/Bookkeeper
denise@racoc.net

Julia Simkins
Secretary
julia@racoc.net

REGULAR WEEKLY MINISTRIES

DivorceCare -New Sessions will start in the Fall 
Life Groups - Sundays at different times 
Granddad’s Devo - Resume in the Fall 
Ladies Bible Class - Resume in the Fall 
Single and Parenting Class- New Sessions will start in the Fall 
Celebrate Recovery - Thursdays at 6:30 pm (Meal at 6:00 pm) 
GriefShare - New Session will start in the Fall 
DC4K (DivorceCare for Kids)-Sessions Start in the Fall 

Worth Remembering
Some things are best forgotten; other things are worth remembering

A Note for our

Church Family
Elder’s Meetings are held on 
the 1st and 3rd Mondays of 
every Month.  If you would like 
to meet with the Elders, please 
call the Elder of the Month to 
let them know you are coming.

Tithe.ly Giving Option:
Go directly to RACOC’s quick link:  
https://tithe.ly/give?c=77262



Our

Prayer List

Continue to

Remember
Lucy Allen
Beth Clem
Carl Gilliam
Ron Parnell
Jeremy Peck
Richard Yeager

Those

Battling Cancer
Freida Hughes
Robert Kernes
Seth Mohorn
Dick Pate
Edna Porter
Al Simpson
Charles Shumate

Those

Shut In
Bonita Duncan
Gladys Dutton
Don & Marie Edwards
Carolyn Howard
Don McClane
James Price
Verna Tackett 
Elsie White

Family Time
Sunday 
	 9:30 am	 Bible Study  
	10:30 am 	Worship 
	 6:00 pm 	Worship

wednesday 
	 7:00 pm 	Bible Study

Those With Ongoing

Health Issues
Barkley Bullard
Cecil Cook
Lyman Ferguson
Donna Gaston
Donna Martin
Scott Phillips
Rebecca Reichlein
Cheryl Roberts
Melissa Yeager

Adult Education

Adult Bible Classes
Sunday Morning Adult Classes:  
Adult Classes are studying John Chapters 1-12.  
The Transitions Class - Faith of the Millenial Generation

Youth Ministry

Youth Activities
May 22 - Welcome Intern Party 
May 26-28 - Spring Retreat 
June 1-3 - Lock-In 
June 5 - Mid-Day Matinee Movie (TBA) 
June 7 - Girl’s Split Group @ 9:00 am 
June 8 - Prayers/Praises @ 10:00 am 
June 8 - Guy’s Split Group - Noon 
June  9 - Natural’s Game - 7:05 pm 
June 10-15  - Uplift 
June 24-29  - TREK 
July 9-12 - VBS 
July 15-22 / Deadline June 1 - Wetoga 
July 30 - Aug 5/Deadline July 23 - GVBC

Bailey Allen - Lupus Cerebritis 
Cousin of McKane Woods
Danny Allen - Neuropathy  
Father of Lucy Allen
Darrell Ball - heart surgery
Brother of Milton Ball
Steve Borden - Osteosarcoma 
Friend of the Alstons
Shelly Boren - appendix 
Niece of Helen Gillmore
Trey Cooke - eye infection 
Son of David & Jana Cooke
Stanley Eagle, - cancer 
Son of Nettie Eagle
Janet Elkins - cancer 
Daughter of Pat Elkins
Eugene Guthery - cancer
Friend of Joe and Brenda Waugh 
Harper Haney - bit by a dog 
2 yr old great granddaughter of 
Helen Gillmore 
Dan Hash - stroke 
Son-in-Law of Herman 
& Dorothy Sisemore
Drew Hodge - Accident 
Friend of Jana Cooke 
Robert Kernes - cancer 
Father of Robert Kernes
Debbie Langstaff -Cancer 
Cousin of Beth Pettay
Laura Little - cancer 
Friend of Helen Gillmore & 
Rena Taylor  
Jonathan Longtin - accident 
Brother of Salina Wilson
Debbie Matthews - Cancer 
Friend of Mechele Gonzales
Ashley Morris - Cancer 
Great Niece of Helen Gillmore
Jimmy McIntosh - therapy 
Son of Wilma McIntosh
Don Pipkin - prostate cancer 
Father of Eric Pipkin 
and Sherrie Hankins
Robert Ramsey 
Brother of Pat Elkins
Don Steele - Cancer 
Father of Sierra Engelmann
Doug Stevens - failing health 
Brother of Kathy Turner
Pam Thrower -  Lung Cancer 
Daughter of the Sisemore
David Williams  Kidney 
Transplant 
Cousin of The Kilpatricks
Denny Woodward - Cancer 
Son of JoAnn Woodward

Welcome

New Member
Joan Roberts 
807 S West End 
Springdale, AR 72764 
Home - 479-756-1965 
Cell - 479-409-7918  
Care Group 7

Directory

Updates
Charles & Janetta Day - Cell 
numbers have changed.
Charles - 479-757-9322 
Janetta - 479-757-0041

Charity Golf Tournament

Hope Harbor Charity Classic
Hope Harbor is hosting their Annual Charity Golf 
Tournament. It will be held on June 12, 2017 at the Heritage 
Hills Golf Course in Claremore, OK. There will have a 
shotgun start at 8:00 am and the format is a Four-Man 
Scramble. Online registration is on their website www.
hopeharborinc.org. Please register by Monday, May 29.

Golden Eagles

First Friday Fun Night 
Game night is scheduled for Friday, June 2 at 6:30 
pm! Come and enjoy an evening of fellowship! 

Wednesday Night Bible Study:  
Auditorium class is studying I Corinthians 
taught by Ron Dowdy and Nick Poulos
 FUEL (Men’s Ministry) started a study about the life of 
Joseph. This class will be taught by various teachers.
Women’s Power Walk is studying the life of Apostle 
Paul (To Live is Christ) taught by Michele Kilmer. 

Opportunity to Serve

Nursery Attendants for today
Infant Nursery - Julia Simkins/Hannah Arnold 
Toddler Nursery - Becca Woods/Raylea Woods

We request only assigned attendants and helpers stay 
in the nursery during worship with the exception if 
the child’s parent needs to stay in there with him or 
her. Please, no siblings without parental supervision.

Family 

Illness and Recovery
Al Simpson is scheduled for the radioactive treatment 
for his cancer to be given in Little Rock on June 5.

Website

Website App and ShelbyNext 
App
We have launched two new apps. The Website App is 
available to the public. You can search the app store by using 
RACOC or Robinson Ave. Also available to our members 
only is an App to our member database. Members will 
have access to view only the directory and the calendar and 
availability to check- in. This app will eventually replace 
the Instant Church Directory The check-in feature will 
be used for member attendance and child checkin. More 
information on this at a later date. You can search the app 
store by using ShelbyNext Membership. Once you download 
the app, change the domain to racoc. Log In is first name.
last name. Click on forget password, and you will receive 
a password via the email that is in the database. You can 
change your password on the actual Shelbynext website 
(racoc.shelbynextchms.com). Your record will come up; 
go to account tab and change your password there. Please 
feel free to contact the church office for help if needed! 

June & July

Summer Series 2017
Our Summer Series starts on Wednesday night June 
7. This year’s theme is “More” – we will be exploring 
some of the things that God’s people need more 
of: grace, truth, commitment, etc. Don’t forget our 
fellowship meals that will take place in the Multi-
purpose building during June and July; these meals are 
available for $3 per person with a $10 per family max. 

June 7 - Steve Norris (Robinson and Center, Conway)

June 14 - Leon Barnes (Central, Little Rock)

June 21 - Karl McLarty (Cloverdale, Searcy)

June 28 - Jackie Chestnut (Southside, Rogers)

July 5 - Keith Caselman (Baldwin) 

July 12 - Harry Fitzgerald (VBS week)

July 19 - Mike Bustillos (Combined 			 
	   service with National Hispanic Youth Rally) 

July 26 - Patrick Cannon (Walnut, Texarkana, TX)

Hispanic Youth Ministry

Dresses for Africa
Dresses for Africa is an organization that provides dresses 
made out of pillow cases for girls in Africa. As a service 
project at the RNJ (Hispanic National Youth Rally), the 
youth will be making these dresses. Alonzo Rojo would 
like to have a trial run on June 17. If you would like to 
help with this please contact Alonzo at 479-381-4292. 

Naturals Game

Harding Night @ Arvest Ballpark
Make plans to attend the Harding Night @ Arvest 
Ballpark Tuesday, June 6, as the Northwest Arkansas 
Naturals take on the Springfield Cardinals. Tickets 
are only $12 and include not only a game ticket, but a 
hotdog voucher and a chance to win Harding giveaways! 
Deadline to order is June 2, so contact Mark Pruitt 
(501-279-4246 or mpruitt1@harding.edu) asap.

Children’s Ministry

Promotion Sunday
All Summer Quarter Teachers and students from 2 years old 
to going into the 6th grade, please join us on Sunday, June 
4th at 9:00 am in the Multi-Purpose room for Donuts, Milk 
and Juice. After a short program, children will be dismissed 
to their new classes.

College Ministry

College Class
The College Class will meet in room O5  on Sunday 
mornings during the summer. It will be taught by Mike 
Valentine.


